
Please support the OPSCC Data Privacy Amendment for SB 303 
 
Greetings! 
 
I’m Heidi Venture, and I’m starting a psilocybin service center in rural Oregon. 
 
I’m very worried about the data privacy and health equity risks of SB303 as it is 
currently being presented to us. 
 
I am submitting this testimony to ask you to support the OPSCC Data Privacy 
Amendment. 
 
This amendment can help ensure safety of rural Oregonian’s health data. 
 
This amendment can help ensure that vulnerable people have access to try 
psilocybin for PTSD, depression, anxiety, suicidality, and other difficult to resolve 
conditions. 
 
The changes offered by this amendment are well thought out, reasonable, and 
sensible.  
 

Privacy is important to Oregonians. It’s important to me and to my future clients. 

I’d prefer that SB303 not even pass, but if it must pass, please pass it with these 
sensible protections. 
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